Diocese of Elphin St. Cuan's College Board of Management Meeting of Monday 28th May 2018 6pm – 8.30pm.

AGREED REPORT

- The meeting began with a short prayer.
- The minutes of the previous meeting were ratified and adopted.
- The principal's report gave details of all activites that had taken place in the school since the last meeting.
- There was a discussion on the proposed prayer room and Chaplaincy provision in the school and financial contributions received to date.
- A review of Religious Education has been conducted and work is currently underway on the RE plan for 2018/19
- The Child Safeguarding Statement was approved and adopted.
- Staff members and some members of the Board of management have completed the TUSLA child safeguarding on-line course.
- The Job Sharing and the Enrolment/Admissions policy was adopted by the Board.
- Posts of Responsibility review was discussed.
- Recent Maths and Science inspections discussed.
- The Board discussed the importance of meeting with stakeholders in the new academic year.
- In view of recent events the Board approved the purchase of some safety items.
- The Board thanked all staff for their contribution to the school and especially in relation to the very successful school concert which had been staged the previous night.